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DATE: April 6, 2020 

 

TO:      Honorable Mayor and Members of the City Council 

  Thomas J. Aspell, Jr., City Manager 

 

FROM:   Brian G. LeBrun, Deputy City Manager – Finance  

 

SUBJECT: Emergency Order #25 Pursuant to Executive Order 2020-04 

Temporary modification of interest penalty for late payment of 

property taxes 
 

Recommendation: 

Accept this report and refer it to the Fiscal Policy Advisory Committee. 

 

 

Discussion: 

Due to the State of Emergency in the New Hampshire, Governor Sununu has issued a number of 

executive orders.  Executive Order #25 relates to the temporary modification of interest penalty 

for late payment of property taxes. 

 

 

Conclusion: 

Have the Fiscal Policy Advisory Committee study the impact of this Executive order and make a 

recommendation to the full City Council. 
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